From: S. Dwinnell < >

Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2024 10:26 AM

**To:** COA <coa@brampton.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL]53 Harper Rd., Brampton A 2024 - 0216

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.

Further to your correspondence to my attention regarding an Application for Minor Variance at the above referenced address, I wish to respond as follows:

It is my opinion that a fence would severely obstruct my vision when driving. Driving is difficult enough in such a busy City. Plus it may very well be unsafe if not dangerous for pedestrians and children.

This is an extremely busy corner with lots of children, school buses, city buses, bicycles', traffic and people in general just out for a walk.

Respectfully submitted, Susan Dwinnell, 49 Harper Road, Brampton, Ontario L6W 2W7

PS. I authorize you to post my correspondence above to the agenda.